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Measure 114 is unconstitutional and so is 348. This seems like an attempt at a work 

around for 114 stalling in the courts. You cannot vote or legislate away the American 

peoples constitutional rights. With other states magazine bans suffering set backs in 

the higher courts, this seems tone deaf on the part of the Oregon legislature. 

Firearms ownership is a right protected under the 2nd amendment, not something to 

be rented under some permitting scheme.  


